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Richardson County Burglary Investigation 
The Richardson County Sheriff’s Department is investigating a series of thefts from rural locations
in the county over the past three weeks, and they’re asking the public for help in tracking down the
culprits.
Sheriff Randy Houser says some high-end tools were stolen from one location west of Verdon and
another west of Rulo.  (play audio   :31)
Sheriff Houser says the location near Verdon was broken into twice.  He says it’s not known if the
thefts are connected, but they do have several possible suspects in mind.  (play audio   :27)
Anyone with information about the burglaries is asked to contact the Richardson County Sheriff’s
Department at 402-245-2479.
 


